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Respect is earned. 
Honesty is appreciated.  

Trust is gained.  
Loyalty is returned. 

4th August Full School Assembly  
   All welcome to attend.  
   2.30pm start.   
 
7th August  Values Assembly  
   Led by Room 7. 
 
7th August  AGM  
   7pm School Staffroom  
   All welcome 
 
14th August Values Assembly  
   Led by Room 6. 
 
18th August  Cultural Festival/  
   Wearable Art 
 
18th August  Full School Assembly 
   All welcome to attend.  
   2.30pm start. 
 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

Value for the Term 3: Respect. Respect is about  
recognizing the gifts of the people around you, while 
being responsible for our own actions and choices. 

School Diary  Whatõs Happening This Week  

 
Greetings 
 
It is hard to believe that we are now in August.  
 
Our Mission Statement provides a clear statement about 
our schoolôs past and future. It provides a clear message 
as to what we believe and what we must do. Bishop Lyons 
asked the Sisters of Mercy to staff the school in February 
1956. Sister Cornelia was the first Principal with Sister 
Anne as the other Mercy Nun. As a school we try to live 
out the Mercy Values of service, excellence, sustainability, 
social justice and respect. We focus on one of these each 
term, this term it is respect. We are proud to be a Mercy 
School and value what the Sisters of Mercy have done to 
make the school what it is today. We value the ongoing 
interest and support of the Mercy Sisters in our  
community. 
 
We have revamped the school website. Take a look. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

Leaving school during school hours  
If your child needs to leave school for any 
reason during school hours, please come 
to the school office before the student 
leaves school. Their name, class and time 
of leaving will be recorded. If your child is 
returning to school they must come back 
through the office to sign back in.   

Pastoral Care Survey 
You should have received a link to the Pastoral Care Survey. If you have not received the link, or 

have difficulty opening it, please email me. 
We value your views on this aspect of our Special Character. Please take time to answer the  

questions and add any comments. 
The survey will close on Thursday 10 August. 
Thanks you for your support with this. 

 
Teresa Kundycki-Carrell 

DRS 
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Savanna, 
Delaney, Marama, Noah, KL  

and Madelyne.  
Please remember to bring these back on 

Friday morning. 

We would like to welcome  
Harmony to O.L.V. Harmony has 
joined Room11. We hope you  
enjoy your time here. 

Welcome to O.L.V  
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A Message From the DRS  

From the Parish  

Attendance Dues 
 
Term 3 and 4 Invoices are generally sent out in the second week. (Attendance Dues for Term 3 have 
been emailed or posted earlier this week.) Thank you to those who keep their accounts up to date.  It 
is much appreciated.  Please remember we do not have eftpos, but we happily take your cash, 
cheques, or you can internet bank (just remember to add the invoice number and your family name 
to the transaction). 
 

Confirmation Programme 
 
Registration for this yearôs Confirmation programme closes on August 10th. Please ensure you have 
your completed form into the Parish office before this close off date. Registration forms are available 
in the school office, or inside the church. 

What is Pope Francis motto and what can we learn 

from it? Pope Francisõ motto,  

"Miserando atque eligendo" ,  

means lowly but chosen; literally in Latin 'by having 

mercy, by choosing him'. We are all called to show 

mercy by living out the Gospel values shown to us by 

Jesus. 
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Entertainment Book  

To order your digital membership or 
book  

securely online copy and paste the  
below  

address: http://
www.entbook.co.nz/134q260 

We also have books available for sale in 
the school  

office for $65.00.  
 

Please contact Amanda Cosgrove,  
ph. 0276283080 or  

email: amandam@hotmail.com 

AGM 
The Our Lady of Victories, Parents and Friends  
Association will hold its Annual General Meeting 
on Monday the 7

th
 August at 7.00pm in the 

School Staffroom. All welcome to attend. 
  

SAUSAGE SIZZLE ROSTER 
The sausage sizzle roster for Term 3 is on the 
School noticeboard. Please add you name to any 
date/s you can help. This involves barbequing  
sausages on a Friday for our popular sausage  
sizzle fundraiser. To find out more please contact 
the office or speak to the lovely ladies taking  
orders each Friday before School in the Creative 

Space. 

PFA 
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Community  


